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HELLO!
While we are all staying at home, here’s 

something for all the family to get involved in! 
We would love young artists to help us by 

‘Colouring in Kingston’.
 

This project is aimed to spark a conversation 
amongst the community, recognising young  
creative talent that shouldn’t go unnoticed. 

We have provided a second creative package full 
of new drawing challenges, and we will be 

transforming these drawings digitally, giving you 
the opportunity to have your work displayed in 

your community in the future. 

However  due to our current situation we are 
hosting an online gallery through our Instagram 

page @colouringinkingston showcasing the 
submissions produced and digital

 transformations!

 Hello to anyone new, we are looking forward to 
seeing your creativity. For those who have been 

involved with the first phase of the project, 
welcome back!  



Here’s an example of how we have digitalised work 
from a young artist! If you keep your drawings in pen 

or pencil we will colour them in for you!

If you can’t print the worksheets at home don’t worry, 
just draw on a piece of plain paper and take a clear 
picture of them. Or if you can, draw on the worksheets 

and take a picture or scan them in. 

Parents this can be for you too!  Try drawing with 
your opposite hand with a 15 second time limit for 

each drawing and see what you come up with. 

Please email all submissions by 03/07/20, but the 
sooner the better! Email to: 

colour.communitybrain@gmail.com 

We will credit all artists involved! 

#COLOURINGINKINGSTON

@COLOURINGINKINGSTON



DRAW WHAT YOU WOULD 

SEE IN SPACE!   

DESCRIBE YOUR DRAWING HERE:    



DRAW YOUR FAVOURITE 

ACTIVITY AT SCHOOL!   

DESCRIBE YOUR DRAWING HERE:    



DRAW WHAT YOU WOULD

SEE UNDER THE SEA!   

DESCRIBE YOUR DRAWING HERE:    


